
HEALTH ALERT Coronavirus disease (COVID-19)PREVENTION

Thank you for your understanding!

IF YOU HAVE A FEVER, COUGH, SHORTNESS OF BREATH,
AND have traveled outside of Canada in the last 3 weeks

OR have cold symptoms and have been in close contact with someone who has travelled 
internationally or been in venues with more then 100 people.
For the safety of our most vulnerable patrons, please do not enter the premises.

If NO to ALL of the above, 
please proceed.

Our hearts are with all those affected by the virus. We would like to reassure visitors that 
we have taken extra precautions to keep our customers safe. 


